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 December, 2022 
 

REQUIREMENTS FOR STAGE 3, 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We recognise that parents/carers provide their children with a variety of resources for classroom use.  
We would like to suggest the following items below be available for your child next year. Please note, 
consumable resources will need to be replenished throughout the year. 

         
 2 glue sticks (per term) 
 Pencil case 
 Textas/gel pens (optional) 
 1 eraser 
 Blue, red, black and green pens (NOT felt tip) at least 4 of each 
 Lead pencils 
 Coloured pencils 
 Ruler (in mm) 
 1 barrel pencil sharpener 
 1 pair of scissors 
 2 whiteboard markers (per term) 
 1 black Sharpie markers 
 1 clipboard 
 Library bag 
 1 pair of headphones (these can be earbuds or over the ear headphones) 
 Wireless keyboard for students who are using iPads 
 Box of tissues (for class use) 
 250 ml hand sanitiser (pump bottle) 
 Roll of paper towel 

 
Please label all items and clothing with your child’s name and class.  Thank you very much for your 
cooperation.  We look forward to meeting you soon.  
 
 
Year 5 and 6 Teachers 

 

Narara Valley Drive 

Niagara Park 2250 
Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      

   Fax. 43 291420 
Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 


